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QUOTE 
 
 
Malta International Airport p.l.c. announces that it has today been informed by its 40% 
shareholder, Malta Mediterranean Link Consortium Limited (“MMLC”) that SNC-Lavalin, a 
shareholder in MMLC, has advised it that it is currently in discussions with third parties for the 
disposal of its shares in MMLC, amounting to 38.75% of the issued share capital of MMLC. 

 
 
UNQUOTE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________ 
Louis de Gabriele 
Company Secretary 
 


